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19th May 2025 
 
RE: End of Term Arrangements  

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
The last day of school for Year 11 will be Friday 23rd May. Following this date, subjects which have not yet 
finished exams: English, Maths, Science, History, Geography, French, Spanish and Textiles will continue 
teaching during normal lesson time. The timetable on page 2 of this letter makes it clear when students 
should be in school.  

Does my child need to wear uniform? 

Yes. Exams, lessons and revision sessions that are not at weekend will need to be attended in uniform. 

What are the arrangements for Friday 23rd May? 

There is an English exam in the morning. All students are expected to attend the morning briefing and sit 
the exam in full school uniform. The exam will start as normal at 9:00am. There will be an opportunity to 
change into celebration shirts after the exam.  

Will the students be sent home earlier than normal? 

Yes. At 10:45am there will be a special assembly for Year 11 and they will then be dismissed into the quiet 
playground. around 12:30pm all Year 11 will exit via the Farmer Road gate. They are then expected to 
make their way home.  

Will there be revision sessions over half-term? 

Yes, some subjects have not finished all their exams. We have enclosed a timetable, which your child will 
also receive. 

Do students need to wear school uniform to exams? 

Yes. After half-term if your child is on-site for any reason they are expected to be dressed in uniform. 
Anyone not in uniform for exams or revision sessions may be asked to go home and change. 

After half-term are the teachers running any additional revision sessions? 

Yes. They are indicated on the timetable. It is important that your child arrives on time as they may not be 
allowed on-site if they are late. We will also be sending reminder text messages to help parents support 
their child to attend. 

Will there be revision sessions before all the exams? 

Yes. All morning exams will have a pre-exam session at 8:15am and afternoon exam have a pre-exam 
session at the start of lesson 3 (11:20pm Mon-Thurs, 10:40pm Fri). 
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When will the GCSE results be published? 

GCSE results will be available for collection on Thursday 21st August 2024 9am-11am.  

 

We are very pleased with the attitude and dedication our Year 11 cohort during these exams. If you require 
any further information please do not hesitate to contact either Ms Enache 
(alina.enache@georgemtichellschool.co.uk) or myself. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr M Farrow 

matthew.farrow@georgemitchellschool.co.uk   
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